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Sir,

With reference to the

proposed site for the Industrial

School to be established at Hhigh

River in Qrealy No. 7, I beg to en¬

close herewith for your report

on the same copies of a letter

from the Department of the

Iuterior dated the 5th Instant, also

of the enclosures mentioned in

that letter, viz: letters of the 18th

and 21st Ultimo from Mr Alex

Bigg claiming on behalf of the

Bow River Ranch Es that the

Department should be restricted

in

Hon. E. Dewdney.

Ind Coror for man,

&f the N. W. T.

Regina. N. W.S.

Nevemary 1884 - 19 Vebbry

January 1884 - 19 Manuuary 1884, (R.G. 10, Volume 4481)
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